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This bill provides  NO benefit to the public. It is time for Oregon’s publicly elected 

officials to stop wasting our time and money on useless progressive virtue signaling. I 

would prefer you spend your time getting NGO’s out of our pockets, and focus on the 

enormous organized crime problem that we can see daily on our city streets. Enough. 

Respect our constitution and leave our second amendment rights alone. 


